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7th October 2024 

 

Dear Y2 and Y4 Parents 

  

Following the newsletter sent last week updating you on events taking place over the next few weeks, there is 

some specific updates for pupils in Y2 and Y4. 

  

NO PE on Wednesday 9th October for Y4 - Y4 to come dressed in school uniform on Wednesday 

9th October. The reason for this all children across DDAT are learning a song to be sung in unison. This will be 

filmed and compiled by a musical theatre company employed by DDAT – Kristian Thomas Company. The song is 

to celebrate 10 years of DDAT. Wednesday is the only day we can record the children singing and signing in the 

school hall. We therefore would like all children to be in school uniform for this event.  Please note if you have 

denied permission for your child to be filmed as part of our annual permissions, we will ensure that your child is 

not captured on film. 

  

FRIDAY 11th OCTOBER – Y4 come to school in school uniform with their PE kit in a bag. We do 

not wish for Y4 to miss their physical education lesson; therefore, Mrs Owen will teach their PE lesson on Friday. 

Can they please bring their PE kit to get changed into later in the day after our harvest festival service. 

  

YEAR 2 – FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER – Y2 come to school in school uniform with their PE kit in a 

bag. It is Harvest Festival on Friday 11th October, and we would like all pupils to be in their school uniform for 

the service. We do not wish for Y2 to miss their physical education lesson; therefore, their teacher will teach 

their PE lesson on Friday afternoon as normal. Can they please bring their PE kit to get changed into later in the 

day after our harvest festival service. 

  

Thank you for your understanding ahead of these changes to routine. We have worked hard to keep changes to 

routine to an absolute minimum this term and this is the first one we have needed to make. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E H Britten 

Headteacher 
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